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Media Advisory: Honoring Crime Victim Rights

(Fort Worth, TX) – Next week is National Crime Victims' Rights Week, a time to promote 
awareness about crime victim rights and honor survivors.
On Monday, our office, along with Tarrant County leaders and victim service professionals 
from our law enforcement agencies, will host events at subcourthouses throughout Tarrant 
County. These events will honor crime victims as we are determined that their voices will 
be heard in Tarrant County.
Events will be at these locations at 10:30 a.m. Monday, April 24, 2023:
 Tarrant County Administration Building, 100 East Weatherford Street, Fort Worth
 Precinct 1 Southwest Sub-Courthouse, 6551 Granbury Road, Fort Worth
 Precinct 2 Sub-Courthouse, 700 East Abram Street, Arlington
 Precinct 3 Northeast Sub-Courthouse, 645 Grapevine Highway, Hurst
 Precinct 4 Northwest Sub-Courthouse, 6713 Telephone Road, Lake Worth

This year's theme is Survivor Voices: Elevate. Engage. Effect Change. Our goal is to 
broadcast the voices of survivors and let them know they will be supported, believed, and 
heard.
This week has been recognized since 1981, providing a way for law enforcement to renew 
its commitment to crime victims every year.
For more information about victim services in our office, go online to 
cda.tarrantcounty.com and click the Services and Information button. For more information 
about National Crime Victims' Rights Week, visit ovc.ojp.gov.

Contact: Anna Tinsley Williams, communications officer, atwilliams@tarrantcountytx.gov 
(817) 884-3120 (w); (682) 299-8079 (cell)




